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Dear Parents, 
 
Mrs Cannon will be running Football after school club for KS1 starting on 
Thursday 10th May 2018 for 3 weeks, finishing on Thursday 24th May 2018.  

 
There will be a set number of places available, which will be given on a first come 
basis. The cost for this club is £9. It will run from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the club, please book them into the 
club via the online cashless system Tucasi. You will be able to book in for this 
club after 3pm on Thursday 22nd March 2018.  
 
Please book your child in by Wednesday 28th March. Confirmation of a place for 
your child will be sent to you by email on Thursday 29th March 2018. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Staker 
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